
 

 

 
 
11 October 2019 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
The PTA would like to invite all nursery children to attend a Halloween party on Friday 8th 
November, between 2-3pm in the nursery classroom. Children are welcome to dress up in 
their most ghoulish outfits. The PTA will be treating the children to crisps and juice.  
 
If you would like your child to attend and so we are aware of the number of children 
attending, please complete the form via the below link.   
 
 
Thank you.  
GPPS PTA Committee. 
 


